
NEWS 

October 2016 

Contents: 
• Welcome Remarks 
• Progress regarding Ethical Approval   
• Website and eCRF 
• Website and mRS/NIHSS Training 
• Changes in PRECIOUS Team 
• Contact 

PRECIOUS has received funding from the European Union’s Horizon 2020 research and innovation programme under grant agreement No 634809.  

© VisualField 



Contact 
Coordinator 
University Medical Center Utrecht, The Netherlands 
Dr. Bart van der Worp 
 precious@umcutrecht.nl 
 
Project Management 
ARTTIC, France 
Isabella Bertmann 
 precious-arttic@eurtd.com 
 

October 2016 

www.precious-trial.eu       info@precious-trial.eu Page 1 

Since the last newsletter issue, we have received a 
positive judgment from the local ethics committee at 
UMC Utrecht and are very pleased  to let you now that 
the PRECIOUS trial officially started to recruit patients. 
The first 7 patients have already been included in  
PRECIOUS! 

 

Website and eCRF 
The electronic CRF is up and running and can be 
accessed via a link on the PRECIOUS website 
(www.precious-trial.eu). If you would like to try it out, you 
can use the login below to access the test account: 
 
Username: TestPrecious1 
Password: TestPrecious1 
 
 

 
Total number of patients included: 

7 
 

Country  CA NREC LREC 
Estonia + IP - 
Germany + R - 
Greece IP IP - 
Hungary + + R/IP 
Italy + + R/IP 
The Netherlands + + R/IP 
Norway + + R 
Poland IP - - 
United Kingdom + + R/IP 

Progress regarding Ethical Approval 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CA: Competent Authority        IP: In preparation 
NREC: National research Ethics Committee 
LREC: Local Research Ethics Committee     R: Requested   
 

Website and mRS/NIHSS Training 
The online training and certification modules for the use 
of the modified Rankin Scale and the NIH stroke Scale 
are now available! 
These are accessible via a link on the PRECIOUS 
website (www.precious-trial.eu).  

Changes in PRECIOUS Team 
You will have noticed changes in the 
PRECIOUS team in Utrecht: Rik 
Reinink has taken over tasks from 
Jeroen de Jonge. Rik will be 
coordinating PRECIOUS from 
Utrecht until July 2017, after which 
he will hand over the coordination of 
the project back to Jeroen. 

Also, ARTTIC (www.arttic.eu) 
has taken over the project 
management from GABO:mi. 
Isabella Bertmann stays 
involved in the project. Sara 
Skogsater, an ARTTIC senior 
consultant, will be involved in 
PRECIOUS from now on as 
well. You can contact the team 
via: precious-arttic@eurtd.com 
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